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Comments: Please protect our rivers

 

Dear Plan Revision Email Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Hello,

 

I have been using the Lochsa area as one of my treasured and primary recreation spots for most of my life.  I

learned to kayak here, I learned to raft here, not to mention fishing.  My interest and background is not even

close to considered by the Draft Plan.  Even in your best alternative, you remove eligibility protections for over

half of the streams you have found eligible.  This range is unacceptable and far too narrow.

 

Please take into account the hundreds of people that use this special place as a basis for recreation.  Please

consider protecting these streams and this area for our future generations.

 

I am voicing my support for all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation, to remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan.  I am voicing my support for their suitability for designation. 

 

Please consider these comments, and I thank you for thinking of all of the people who love this place.

 

 

Sincerely,

Ian Fodor-Davis

Bend, OR 97701

ian@nrs.com

 

 


